
Greetings from Blakes School Uniforms! 
  

We hope all is well and everyone is healthy. 
  

We are happy to announce that our store will be open regular business hours 
beginning on Monday June 15. 

  
  

While we look forward to greeting customers personally, we strongly 
suggest ordering on line or by phone whenever possible. 

Please wear a mask and adhere to Social Distancing regulations. 

Our store will adhere to the CDC & local guidelines which include the 
wearing of masks by employees, hand sanitizer stations, closed dressing 
rooms, and limiting the number of customers in the store at one time. 

  

*****Due to these guidelines, we ask you to please have your 
parents shop earlier this summer!***** 

  

We are offering 10% off and free shipping through 
July 31. 

  

We are also offering school logo masks for $5 each. Please let me know if 
you would like us to add them to your school's uniform options. 

  
  
  

Take care and we will hopefully see you soon! 
  

Mike Zanarini & Your friends at the Springfield Blakes 

  
  
  

Blakes School Uniform Co. 
  

www.blakesschooluniform.com 

  

(413) 782-4123 

 

http://www.blakesschooluniform.com/

